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Dawn Hofheimer

From: Mark Maykranz <mmaykranz@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 6:27 AM
To: Participate
Subject: P and Z

In my opinion, Brenda on P and Z should resign.  The design posiƟons she takes on P and Z are out of alignment with the 
Ketchum community.  Her decisions are usually cavalier and outlier in nature.  Please resign Brenda.  Let this community 
try to heal from all the design-character damage you have inflicted during your tenure on P and Z.  You have shown 
unabated disregard for Ketchum’s 150 year history.  Brenda, have you ever heard of “sympatheƟc scale?”  Do they have 
sympatheƟc scale on the moon? 
 
Thank you. 
Mark M. 
Sent from my iPhone 


